
 

Science Week 2023  

This week is Science Week across the country. To celebrate science week at Scoil Mhuire we will be 

running our annual photography competition. This year’s theme is ‘Humans and the future’. We are 

asking students to capture in a photograph how humans and technology are blending/co-existing in 

today’s world and how it might look into the future. 

Photos can be from any point of view. The more creative the better! However, they must be original 

work and come with a short paragraph explaining how this photograph links with the theme. As 

always there will be prizes for the best entries and we look forward to displaying the photos next 

week! 

The deadline for entries is next Friday November 24th . Entries can be sent to Ms. Jenkins at 

aoifejenkins@scoilmhuireclane.ie .  

The following website contains a list of all the engaging events taking place online and around the 

country to celebrate science week that you may be interested in! 

Events | Science Foundation Ireland (sfi.ie) 
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